
 

The Village of Southern View 

Southern View Police Department 

 

Does your dog and/or cat have Microchips? 

Are you a resident of Southern View? 

If your pets are not Microchipped and they get out, they may be picked up by Sangamon County Animal 
Control where they will charge fees including a microchip for your pet. 

 

The Village of Southern View and the Southern View Police Department want to provide your pet with a 
free microchip and register them for you so if you pet does get out, the police department who received a 

donated microchip reader can scan your pet and return them to you at no charge. 

The event will take place at the Martin Pavilion 400 Cruikshank Drive on  

Saturday September 7th, 2024 

From 10am to 2 pm or until all pets are chipped. 

Dogs and Cats welcome 
 

Residents MUST register each Pet with proof of residency, or you will be charged a fee of $20.00 per pet. 

Non-Resident will be charged a fee of $30.00 per animal, although Village residents come first. 

Registration forms can be picked up at the Village Hall or print off the form on the Village website. 

www.southernview.us 

Questions you can call 217-529-0255 Ext 4 or email the Chief at rmaki@southernview.us 

 

All registration forms are Due Tuesday September 3rd, 2024, 

You can drop off the registration form at the Village Hall (9am-1pm) or  

Police Department anytime (call the number on the front door to meet with an officer)  

Give them the registration form. 

Bring your Driver’s License or any picture ID of your current address to the event to show proof of residency. 
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